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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 61 – 2025 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

REDUCED RADAR COVERAGE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will be reduced radar coverage of the Port 

seaward of Q11 North Cardinal Mark during the following period: 

    16 July 2025   08.00 until 12.00 

Mersey VTS’s traffic image of the area concerned will be from vessels’ AIS 

transmissions only. VHF R/T communications are not affected. 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn at 12.00 on 

16 July 2025. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MOM/1349/057/L001 1 July 2025 


